
 
 

District Assessment Report – March 2022 
 

 
To: Kasie Luke  
and LPSD School Board Members 
 

From: Moon McCarley, District Testing 
Coordinator

 
NWEA MAP Growth Assessments.  

• We are completing what will – hopefully – be our last spring benchmark with Map 
Growth. Currently, the plan is to have two benchmark sessions and replace the 3rd with 
the state summative assessment.  
 

AK Star and Alaska Science Assessment  
• Staff have been taking part in trainings to prepare for the upcoming state tests. 
• Each site has been asked to participate in a REACH FOR THE STARS “stress test” to make 

sure technology on site is ready for the testing window. They are simulating a test 
session by having everyone log into the test system and take the practice test. So far, 
the issues have been due to “bugs” in individual devices or poor network connectivity.  

• Testing days will be Tuesday, April 5, Wednesday April 6, and Thursday, April 7. Make 
ups will follow.  

 
ADP - Alaska Developmental Profile  

• Nothing to report 
 

DLM -Alternative Assessment, Dynamic Learning Maps  
• The window for the DLMs opens on Monday, March 21. It is open until the start of the 

AK Star testing period. 
 

NAEP- The National Assessment of Education Progress 
• The NAEP window has closed.  
• Results for the state of Alaska will be posted on the national website in 2023. They are 

not broken down by district.  
 
 

 

 


